
 
 
 

 

AASHE STARS Letter of Affirmation 

Pre-Submission Review 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This summer, the Macalester College office team which consists of office staff, student 

employees, and first-year service members, responded to American University’s 

request for an external audit for their STARS 3.0 submission.  

 

In August 2024 our team utilized the STARS provided 3.0 template to review American 

University’s report. Our team met with the American University team several time to 

address discrepancies. I can attest that all issues identified in the report have been 

resolved. 

 

Please feel free to contact me at mbutler2@macalester.edu or 651-696-6020 with any 

questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Megan Butler 
Sustainability Director 
Macalester College  
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